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30 September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Prospective Parents Evening – Year 6 pupils – Thursday 1st October 2020 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our virtual Prospective Parents Evening.  
 
This year, due to the nature of measures in place in response to the Covid-19 pandemic, we will host 
the Prospective Parents Evening online via resources available on our website. 
  
The event will launch at 6:30pm on Thursday 1st October 2020. Please log into Microsoft Teams where 
the headteacher will give a live presentation joined by Mrs Lamb our KS2-3 Transition Coordinator 
and two deputy heads Mrs Logan and Mrs Haddow. During the live presentation, there will be an 
opportunity for parents, carers and children to ask questions in the live chat feature and we will aim 
to respond to all queries. The question and answers section will be recorded so that it can be viewed 
by parents, carers and children who may want to access this after the event.  
 
You can access the Microsoft teams meeting by sending your email address to Reka Soti at 
rsoti@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk You do not need to download an app but can access this from the 
browser. 

 
Please visit the “Open Day “section on our website for additional resources related to our Prospective 
Parents Evening thereafter. Our digital prospectus can be viewed by clicking here.   
 
This year we had over 397 applicants for our school, so please join in early to secure your place. 
 
 Further information about applications to Harrow Schools can be found at this link: Apply-
secondary-school-place 

 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely                                       
 

                
 
Stuart Sharp    
Assistant Headteacher, Transition 
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